
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 19, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. (or at such time as other public 

hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, SC 29601, to consider 

the millage request for the Caesar’s Head Fire Service Area for Tax Year 2026.  

 

Pursuant to the provisions of S.C. Code Ann. Section 6-11-275, as amended, Greenville County Council is 

considering a request from the Caesar’s Head Fire Service Area to increase their millage by three and two-

tenths (3.2) mills for the Caesar’s Head Fire Service Area, bringing the district’s total operation and 

maintenance millage to twenty-seven and five-tenths (27.5) mills. This request consists of operating millage 

allowable (CPI and population growth) for FY2025-2026 pursuant to S.C. Code § 6-1-320(A)(1) and operating 

millage allowed but not imposed for the three preceding property tax years pursuant to S.C. Code § 6-1-

320(A)(2). The proposed ordinance also authorizes the Chairman of County Council and the County 

Administrator to renew a contract with Cedar Mountain Fire Rescue, Inc. for the purpose of providing fire 

protection, fire suppression, first responder, fire code inspections, arson investigations, and other fire services 

to the Caesar’s Head Fire Service Area. 

 

Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing must register on-site between 5:15 

and 5:45 the evening of the meeting. 

 

Benton Blount, Chairman 
Greenville County Council 
 

 
 
 
ADVERTISE: Friday, August 1 


